
Terrie O'Connor Realtors Celebrates 
Grand Opening of New Office in Upper Saddle River 

Recently Terrie O’Connor, Broker and President

of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, held a grand

opening for her new office in Upper Saddle

River.  The celebration was full of guests, food,

and fabulous entertainment by the Clan Na Vale

Irish Piper Band.  The highlight of the festivities

was the ribbon cutting ceremony.  Helping with

the ribbon cutting was the Mayor of Upper

Saddle River, Mayor Joanne Minichetti.  Boro

Administrator Ted Preusch, and members of the

community were also on hand to welcome the

new office.  “It was such an exciting day for our

company,” said Terrie O’Connor.  “The Upper

Saddle River community has welcomed us with warm open arms and we feel that we are already 

part of the Upper Saddle River community family.”  Patricia “Pat” DeMilia, Broker and Manager of

the Upper Saddle River office and resident of Upper Saddle River couldn’t have been more pleased 

at the turn out of all the well wishers.  “The kindness this town has is so overwhelming,” said Pat.  

“That is one of the reasons I love being part of this wonderful community.”

There are now 8 offices of Terrie O’Connor Realtors.  Upper Saddle River Group now joins the 

company’s other offices located in Saddle River, Allendale, Ridgewood, Kinnelon, Wyckoff, 

Ramsey - Main Street with the Corporate office located at the Office Court of Ramsey as well.  

To find out more information about Terrie O’Connor Realtors contact 
Terrie O’Connor Realtors at www.tocr.com.


